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PO Box 132,    Assonet MA,  02702
www.thma10e.com
July 05, 2017








Dear Friend,


Thank you for your generous donation to the George Heath Memorial ride sponsored by the Teamster Horsemen held on June 25th. Due to the participation of donors like you, we had a successful event. All the proceeds we raised went to the Greater New Bedford Vocational Technical Schools’ “George Heath Superhero Scholarship Fund”. We are looking forward to raising more funds in the future for this cause and look forward to your support. 





Sincerely,


Teamster Horsemen Chapter 10E














